

The Government of Sark

POLICY & FINANCE COMMITTEE

PRESS RELEASE

The Sark Government responded to Lord Keen's letter of the 10th October by letter of the 26th October, after a meeting with the Lieutenant Governor to brief him on our plans. The letter responded in detail to each of the points raised in Lord Keen's letter and we thanked him for the continuing support that the Ministry of Justice offers to Sark.

The Chief Pleas was briefed in detail on the budget for 2019 at an Extraordinary Meeting of Chief Pleas held on the 6th November and which received the unanimous support of Conseillers.

We are saddened by the sudden death of Conseiller Stephen Taylor and give our condolences to his family and friends.

END